
�  

Please come to the 

Welcome Back-to-Paly Food Truck Dinner 

Thursday, August 17, 2017 

5 – 7 PM on the Quad 

The Quad will be turned into a food truck court once again 
for the annual Welcome Back-to-Paly dinner! Bring cash 
and purchase your dinner while you enjoy the talented 

student performers: Pep Band, Cheer, Dance, Choral and 
Theatre. Paly Spirit Wear will be on sale too. 

Come join our PALY community celebration with good food 
as we kickoff another fabulous school year. 

WELCOME BACK!


